
 

 

 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

Good Morning, 
 
Just this past Sunday, March 15, 2020, Carolina Shag Club and CSC Charities were placed in the unexpected 
position of deciding to move forward, or to cancel our upcoming Annual Charity Fundraiser due to the 
impending presence of Coronavirus (COVID-19) in our community.   
 
This was not a decision that was taken lightly by anyone, as we work all year in order to make this event as 
successful as possible for our charities as well as providing an unparalleled evening of entertainment for all 
event patrons. Our board of directors were unanimous in their decision that the safety and well being of event 
patrons was paramount to all other considerations. 
 
We have determined that we will not be able to reschedule this event due to venue availability as well as 
entertainment availability. We have requested that our event sponsors allow as much of their contributions to 
stay in place as possible.  
 
We would like to make the same request from event ticket holders, to leave as much of your contribution in 
place as possible. 100% of net proceeds from this event go to our charities. Our charities rely on the funds that 
we are able to raise annually, and we are requesting your assistance during these unprecedented times to 
assist us with delivering funds to our charities as planned.  
 
We certainly understand if you are not able to take this action, and we will begin accepting refund requests 
from patrons beginning Friday, March 20, 2020. Please be patient with us as we begin working on refunds from 
those requesting them.   
 
Please click here to be directed to our refund form. Please allow 10 days for processing.   
 
Please contact us at csccharities@gmail.com for assistance or questions. 
 
Thank you for your support this year as well as in past years. It has been your support that has made a 
difference for our charities.  At this time, we support two charities: Camp Courage and Ellen Taylor Foundation.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone again next year in what we hope will be much better times. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jim Coley 
Jim Coley 
President, CSC Charities 
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